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25 April 2002 
 
Electronically and by Registered mail 
 
Ms.  Norine Smith 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Policy and Communications 
Environment Canada, 23rd floor 
10 Wellington Street 
Hull, Quebec  K1A 0H3  
 
Re: Submission on enforcement matters under Articles 14 and 15 of the  
 North American Agreement on Environmental Cooperation  
Submitters: Canadian Nature Federation  
  Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society 
  Earthroots 
  Federation of Ontario Naturalists 
  Great Lakes United 
  Sierra Club (United States) 
  Sierra Club of Canada 
  Wildlands League 
Represented by:  Sierra Legal Defence Fund (SLDF) 
Party:  Canada  
Date:  6 February 2002 
Submission No.:         SEM-02-001/ Ontario Logging 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Dear Ms. Smith: 
 
We hereby acknowledge that we have today received the response of the Government of 
Canada to the above-captioned submission.  Would you kindly send us an electronic version 
of the response in order that we may update our electronic public registry. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Commission for Environmental Cooperation - Secretariat 
 
 
(original signed) 
per: Katia Opalka 
             Legal Officer, Submissions on Enforcement Matters Unit 
cc: Ms. Judith E. Ayres, US-EPA 
 Ms. Olga Ojeda Cárdenas, SEMARNAT 
 Mr. Albert Koehl, Mr. Jerry DeMarco - Sierra Legal Defence Fund  
    Ms. Janine Ferretti, Executive Director 


